
 

 

9th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Safeguarding Pupil Voice 
 

We have put together a survey that we'd like to ask parents to complete with their child at 

home- please click here to fill it out. 

The purpose of this survey is to check if there are any safeguarding or pastoral concerns that 

have cropped up over lockdown that we need to address as a school. 

Kind regards, 

 

Donna Wealleans & Amanda Clifton 

Safeguarding & Pastoral Team 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUpc6tt6FEKjveZduXhH--3OfWhU1NE1JrkbpYi-d5v4O-dg/viewform?usp=sf_link

